
Westhampton Property and Energy Assessment Committee 
 

Meeting February 17, 2021 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:36 pm. 
 
Present : Barbara Cook, Chris Brooks, Art Pichette and Dave Blakesley. 
 
A motion to approve the meeting minutes from 2/10/21 passed 3-0 (Art arrived a few minutes 
later). 
 
All agreed that the lighting project kickoff meeting with Phil, Kim Kiernan (Eversource), Mark 
Rabinsky  (Green Communities) and Earthlight that day was very informative. 
 
When we find out when Earthlight will be doing the audit for the Town Hall insulation (and the 
doors, though they may not be covered) one or more of us will attend. 
 
Chris will ask Phil to get us the cut sheet for Town Hall lights from Earthlight. Barb will get 
previous 2 cut sheets as a comparison.  Recommended to reach out to Jack Lyons to 
determine suitability. 
 
As for the Town Hall floor refinishing, after discussion a motion was made to present 
information to the Finance Committee to refinish and re-line the Town Hall main floor for an 
amount up to $8500.   
The motion passed 4-0.    Dave volunteered to present at the Finance Committee.  Barbara 
will provide the previously drawn up spec and estimates obtained.   Chris said that he could 
also give the spec to Mr. Labreque, from town. 
   
The next meeting will be on Wednesday February 24, 2021 at 5:30 pm. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:16 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara Cook 
 
 


